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Cancellation of Remembrance Day Ceremony  
Scheduled for November 9th, 2020 

 

 
For the health and safety of our staff, members of the community, military personnel 
and veterans who participate at our Remembrance Day Ceremony, the Municipality of 
East Ferris has made the decision to cancel its annual Remembrance Day Ceremony 
scheduled for November 9th, 2020 in its entirety. 
 
It is unfortunate that the Municipality had to make this decision but following the advice 
from health agencies and having to comply with Provincial Orders, it is the best decision 
for the health and safety of all participants.  We will, however, do our utmost to promote 
Remembrance Day to our residents so that all past, present and future veterans who 
sacrificed their lives to give us what we have today can be honoured. 

We hope the year 2021 brings an end to the COVID-19 pandemic and Canadians can 
return to normal activities.  We look forward to hosting the community at our 
Remembrance Day Ceremony in November 2021. 
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